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SUMMARY 
House Bill 5365 would amend the Michigan Vehicle Code to require that if the Secretary of State mails or delivers a 
purchaser’s certificate of title to a dealer, the dealer shall mail or deliver the certificate of title to the purchaser not more 
than 5 days after receiving the certificate of title from the Secretary of State. 
 
There is no fiscal impact by this bill to either state or local units of government. 
 


